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Dear Susan 

 

Scottish Law Commission: consultation on proposed repeal of the Law Reform 

(Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1949 

 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Scottish Civil Justice Council (“the Council”).  

 

The Council would like to thank you for your invitation to comment on the 

proposed repeal of the remaining provisions of the Law Reform (Miscellaneous 

Provisions) Act 1949. The Council was established on 28 May 2013 and its functions 

include advising the Lord President on the development of the civil justice system 

in Scotland and keeping the civil justice system under review. 

 

I can advise that your draft repeal note was considered by the Council at its 

meeting on 10 March 2014. Having discussed the matter there were no objections to 

the proposed repeal and it was suggested that there would be merit in the Scottish 
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Law Commission consulting the Scottish Child Law Centre on this matter, if you 

have not already done so. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Roddy Flinn 

Secretary to the Scottish Civil Justice Council 


